
MEMORIAL HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION NEWSLETTER
Supporting Local - Keeping Safe - Staying Informed

JULY 17, 2025Heads Up: New Traffic Pattern

Over the past several weeks, crews have been focused on
the north side of the roadway. Attention will now shift to the
south side, where crews will begin:

Removing the existing asphalt
Lowering (cutting down) the roadway elevation
Installing underground utilities

You’ll already notice a traffic shift at 40th Ave SE.  As crews
progress, drivers can expect a full roadway transition to the
temporary asphalt roadway by the end of next week.

What Drivers Need to Know:
Traffic flow will not change significantly; there will still be
one lane in each direction with a center turn lane
maintained.
Drivers should continue to watch for changing traffic
patterns and use extra caution through the work zone.
21st Street SE remains closed while crews complete
curb and gutter work in that area. We’ll share updates as
soon as it reopens.

We appreciate your continued patience during this
important project. Your cooperation helps keep both the
traveling public and construction crews safe while we make
long-term improvements to the Memorial Highway corridor. 🛍 Businesses Are Open - Please Support Local!

Access may look different during construction, but all
businesses remain open.

 Thank you for shopping local!

🔗 Stay Connected
🌐 Project Info: dot.nd.gov/memorialhwy

 🚦 Traffic Updates: travel.dot.nd.gov or dial 511
 🏛 City Updates: cityofmandan.com/mhp

Upcoming Events:
July 17 - Rockin’ at Roughrider - Roughrider Harley
Davidson
July 24 - Christmas in July - Raging Rivers
July 25-26 - Beat the Heat Softball Tournament
July 25-26 - ND Gov. Cup
August 2 - Mandan’s Fill the Bus - Signature Events
August 2-3 - Class C, D and Rec. 2 West Softball Tourney

Have inquiries concerning special assessments,
construction, or anything else? 


